March 25, 2018

Dear “Trigger” Davis,

I’'m not sure why your organization wastes the paper and ink to print “Gun News”, but at
every opportunity, | see them and scoop up the entire stack, take them out and throw them in a
trash bin. Conveniently, they are always near the front door of establishments.

Yesterday | attended the Springfield March for Our Lives with several hundred other people.
I stood in the rain listening to speakers and showing my support for sane gun control measures
for the sake of my children and my grandchildren. Across the street were 12 NRA members, all
older white men, no doubt Trump cult members, with their own signs. They are no doubt so
frustrated that life in the U.S. isn’t like it was in the 1950’s, where white men dominated life.

NO ONE NEEDS AN ASSAULT RIFLE. EVERYONE SHOULD HAVE A BACKGROUND CHECK.
EVERYONE SHOULD HAVE A GUN PERMIT. NO ONE NEEDS MORE THAN 1 OR 2 GUNS, IF THEY
THINK THEY NEED THEM.

| am not a violent person, but God forbid there be another mass shooting, | hope the victims
are the relatives of you and other gun promoters. You will have sacrificed them for something
you believe in. |, and any sane, educated person, am not willing to.

Mother, grandmother, teacher
advocating for a more sane U.S.



